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April 2025 
 

To the Parents/Guardians and Students of the Class of 2025: 
 
​ It is a pleasure to reach out to you as your senior student completes the requirements leading to their 
high school graduation.  This is an exciting time of year that only occurs with the hard work of our students, 
staff, and the unwavering support of family.  We are planning to celebrate the graduation of the Arrowhead 
Senior Class of 2025 on Saturday, June 7th, 2025.  This event is the culmination of 13 years of hard work and 
dedication to education.  Participation in the cap and gown ceremony is an important part of commencement 
that is rich in tradition and of great meaning to the District.  
​ To ensure that our graduation ceremony is an enjoyable time for everyone, and that the proper dignity 
and significance is given to this most important event, we have included a graduation ceremony commitment 
agreement for you and your student to read, sign, and return.  This completed form must be handed in to 
Jostens when they are at Arrowhead on May 2nd in order for students to receive their cap and gown. If 
you have not ordered your cap and gown, you may still do so by contacting Jostens at (800) 567-8367 or 
online at Jostens.com. 
​ We ask all families for your support in ensuring our seniors depart from Arrowhead High School on the 
highest note.  One of the worst phone calls we can make is to a family, prior to graduation, sharing that their 
student is not allowed to participate in the ceremony because of a poor choice or behavior at the end of the year.  
Please speak with your student to impress upon them the importance of finishing their time as a Warhawk with 
class and pride in their school.  With the cooperation of the graduates, parents/guardians, and the school, the 
2025 graduation ceremony will be an event in which we all can be proud.  

Lastly, we would like to personally congratulate graduates and parents and express our sincere 
appreciation on behalf of our faculty for your help in what we believe is an educational partnership. That 
partnership has made AHS graduates some of the brightest and most prepared in the state.   This is an incredible 
accomplishment, and a day of celebration.  Our goal now is to provide a positive event that celebrates our 
students, together, as the Class of 2025.   

 
Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to celebrating together on June 7th. 

​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
Adam Kurth, Principal​ ​ ​ ​ Conrad Farner, Superintendent 
 
enclosures:​ Graduation Ceremony Commitment Agreement 
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